
209 Letters in Opposition to the
Proposed Alleyway Closure (abutting 65

Sydenham Street, Dundas)

A package containing the letters is available
for viewing through the Office of the City
Clerk.



Public Works Department, Engineering Services
Attention: Marilyn Preston
77 James Street North, Suite 320
Hamilton, ON L8R 2K3

905-546-2424, x4298

Marilyn.Preston@Hamilton.ca

RE: PROPOSED ALLEY CLOSURE

More than 200 neighbours are OPPOSED to closing this public alley.

We urge the City to tear down the illegal fence that is blocking the alley.



Hamilton
Public Works

Cliy of Hamilton
Public Works Department
77 James SIN Salta 320
Hamilton ON18R2K3
wvM.hamltlon.ca/ptibtloVvartts

Name: p   ' Signature:

r
Address: I . Date: /fa{ZjU±t :Z~/ 

PROPOSED ALLEY CLOSURE

Property Descri tion: A  ortion of public unassumed alley abutting 65 Sydenham
Street, Dundas.

An a plication h s  een received b  the City of Hamilton to per anently close and
purchase a portion of the public unassumed alley abuttin  65 Sydenha  Street,
Dundas. A  lan s owin  the Subject  ands (hatche  area) is attache .

This notice is being sent to the registered owners of pro erties wit in 400  (121.9m) of
the Subject Lan s.

Please indicate your position by marking one of the options below:

In favour { )

O posed

No Comment ( )
if you have a ditional comments,  lease  rovide them below or as an attachment:

Follo ing a review of the responses, a report, mayjie submitted to the Pcbhc Work
Com ittee, containing a recommendat on to  ifyrCouncil. You  ill be no ified of the
meeting by way of an a vertise ent in the local newspaper ( ww.thes ec.com) and on
t e Cit  s website (w  .Hamilton.ca)  hen it is sche uled.

You are encouraged to provide a response. However, if we receive no response by
August 4, 2016, we will assu e you have no objection to the a  lication. Please
ad ress your response to:

Public Works Depart ent, Engineering Sen/ices
Attention: Maril n Preston
77 James Street North, Suite 320
Ha ilton ON L8R 2K3
905.546.2424, ext. 4298
Marilyn.prestoh@ amilton.ca


